
Engineering STA Extension Request 

Radio Training Network Inc. 

WVFJ-FM Facility ID 53697 Greenville, GA 

On January 12, 2023 WVFJ-FM lost it’s 1,600 foot tall tower due to a direct hit by 
a tornado. WVFJ-M resumed operation on the air with 400 watts ERP from the 
WALR aux antenna as granted in Engineering STA file number 00206853 on 
January 13. 

On April 6, 2023 Radio Training Network, Inc was granted an engineering STA for 
WVFJ-FM for application file number 0000213471 to operate at an alternate 
tower site ASR 1224772 with an ERP of 18,000 watts directional. Broadcasting 
from this site began on April 15 with the facilities authorized in the Engineering 
STA. 

Radio Training Network, Inc. placed an order with Electronics Research, Inc for a 
replacement tower and antenna system on May 1, 2023. Clean up of the old 
tower scrap was completed around August 1, 2023. Installation of the new tower 
foundations is scheduled to begin November 1, 2023 with shipment and assembly 
of the tower structure to begin the first week of January, 2024. 

Radio Training Network, Inc requests an extension of the Engineering STA, File No 
000213471, granted on April 6 for an additional 6 months beyond the current 
expiration date of October 3, 2023. 

If you have any questions, my email is tedm@hisradio.net and cell phone # is 864-
616-1442 

Thank You 

Ted McCall 

Engineering Director 

Radio Training Network, Inc 

864-616-1442 


